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16 January 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5 Junior Life Skills Workshop  
 
Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a workshop with representatives from the 
Devon and Cornwall Police, Fire, Road Safety, Coastguards, Western Power, Trading 
Standards, Flashpoint and many more.  The workshop will take place on Wednesday 29 
January 2020 at Pydar Pop Up, St Clements Street, Truro.   
 
This is a very hands-on, participative workshop where the children will be learning about how 
to keep safe and about the work of the emergency services.  It would be advisable to wear 
trousers at this event as there will be some practical work with some stations. 
 
We will be leaving by coach from school at 12.00 pm and will return for the end of the school 
day.  Children will have an early lunch before they leave. 
 
Kea School Friends are kindly paying for the transport costs so there will be no charge for 
this trip. 
 
If you are able to volunteer to help on the visit please indicate this on the slip below.  
Parents/Carers will need to make their own transport arrangements to this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 5 Junior Life Skills Workshop 
 
 
I give permission for my child:  …………………………………………………….. (insert name) 
to take part in the Junior Life Skills Workshop travelling by coach on Wednesday 29 January 
2020. 
 
             I would like to volunteer on the trip and will meet you at Pydar Pop Up at 12.20. 
 
 
Signed:…………………………………………………………………  Date:  ……………………… 
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